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Police Entrance Exam 

The 2006 Police Entrance Exam is coming up Feb. 18-19, 2006 and we are calling 
on the best and the brightest to step up and take the challenge. 

Applications will be available beginning Nov. 28 thru Dec. 11 at all Chicago Public 
Libraries, Malcom X College, Wright College, and Daley College. Applicants can 
also apply on the city's website at www.cityofchicago.org/personnel. A link to the 
CPD website will also be there. · 

What's new this year, is that applicants can take the exam on line under the watchful 
eye of a monitor at any of the three designated City Colleges. The pen and paper 
option will also be available for those who prefer the traditional method. 

We are also offering the exam in May, August and November 2006, allowing more 
flexibility for those needing options should they miss an exam date. 

We are also working harder to recruit officers and striving to increase the numbers 
of minority recruits. It's important that the future of the Department's leadership 
represent the community it serves. 

I encourage all of you to tell a friend, a family member, or community organization 
leader, about the unique opportunity to work for one of the most progressive and 
innovative law enforcement organizations in the country. 

<2.~J~-· 
Philip J. Cline 
Superintendent of Police 

Digitized by ChicagoCop.com




